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Thank You!

Mrs. Alberta Alford Skillen, AAFA
founding member #15, recently
donated a complete set of the Alford
Family Bulletin to the Association,
The Bulletin was edited by Mrs.
Lewis O. (Tressie) Bowman during
the 1970’s.

Mrs. Tressie Bowman, who was 89
years young last January, has been
given a lifetime honorary membership
in AAFA in appreciation for the work
she did in reasearching and publishing
the most comprehensive collection of
Alford data ever published.

Nancy Dietrich, AAFA Genealogist,
has the set of Bulletins, which will be
added to our library. A huge thanks to
Alberta Skillen for this valuable
donation!




